
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Expert panel to discuss health science reporting in the media 

Ottawa (April 17, 2014) – The Canadian Cochrane Centre, in collaboration with the Canadian Institutes 
of Health Research, is hosting a Café Scientifique titled, Of Mice and Men: Making Sense of Health 
Science in the Media.  
 
The Café will explore both poor and exemplar reporting practices and feature the perspective of a 
patient dealing with chronic illness. There will be a question and answer period between the experts and 
the audience. Over 90 individuals have RSVP’d for this event.  
 
The panel will feature: 
Pauline Dakin 
National health/medical reporter, CBC News 
 
David Henry 
Senior Scientist, Institute for Clinical Evaluative Sciences 
 
Anne Lyddiatt 
Health Consumer Advocate 
 
And will be moderated by: 
Kathryn O’Hara 
Associate Professor, Carleton University School of Journalism and Communication 
CTV Chair in Science Broadcast Journalism 
 
When: April 23, 2014, 5:30 p.m. 
Where: Heart and Crown Irish Pub, 353 B Preston Street, Ottawa 
Cost: Free 
RSVP: ltarbett@ohri.ca  
 
For more information, please visit: 
http://ccnc.cochrane.org/caf%C3%A9-scientifique-mice-and-men-making-sense-health-science-media  
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Media contact: 

mailto:ltarbett@ohri.ca
http://ccnc.cochrane.org/caf%C3%A9-scientifique-mice-and-men-making-sense-health-science-media


Lori Tarbett 
Communications Specialist 
Canadian Cochrane Centre 
613-737-8899 ext. 73834 
ltarbett@ohri.ca  
 
About the Canadian Cochrane Centre: 
The Canadian Cochrane Centre (CCC), registered in August 1993, is one of 14 independent, not-for-profit Centres 
of The Cochrane Collaboration worldwide. The CCC is located at the Centre for Practice-Changing Research at The 
Ottawa Hospital – General Campus. We support the activities of over 3,000 members of The Cochrane 
Collaboration in Canada to promote the Collaboration, The Cochrane Library and evidence-based health care in 
Canada. We collaborate with health professional organizations, health researchers, health technology assessment 
groups, national consumer associations, governments and other interested groups in order to achieve this goal. 
The CCC is a part of Cochrane Canada which is composed of review authors, six Review Groups, four Methods 
Groups, one Field and 18 Regional Sites.  
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